Ad Hoc Integrative Seminar Committee
Recommendation #1

Members of the Ad Hoc Integrative Seminar Committee unanimously recommend to offer integrative seminars (INT 339, INT 349, INT 359, and INT 369) on a rotating basis beginning with the fall 2008 semester class schedule to Great Basin College students in a distance delivery format that includes the utilization of technology that preserves the face-to-face interaction of seminar presentations and discussions.

